
                                                                                  

Reminder! 
Please remember to always call the school 

office with any changes in transportation for 

your child.  We ask that you do not relay 

these changes to the door attendant, outside 

helpers, etc.  

 

Once the office is informed of the change, 

they will let your child’s teacher know about 

the change as well.   

Thank you! 

 


